
Week commencing 17/06/24 
 

Obstacle courses 

We have been building obstacle courses to develop our balancing skills and our spatial awareness. We have a 

variety of larger items for the children to choose from to create their own obstacle courses. This builds team 

work and social skills.  
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                                                                                               Performing Arts 

Our literacy focus for the last two weeks of the term is ‘reciting familiar songs and rhymes.’ Miss Rocsik has set up a stage 

performance area and we have been enjoying hearing lots of the children’s favourite songs being performed.  

        Nursery news

Planting with Miss Menzies 

We have done some more planting in the raised beds with Miss Menzies this week. We have been sowing wild seeds around 

the playground that will give the garden some more colour. Everyone has been taking turns to water them and check on any 

new sprouts.  

 

Other Information 

Dates for the Diary 

End of term – Thursday 27th June at 12pm for all children. 

Sun Cream  

As the weather is getting warmer can parents, please send their child in with suncream already applied or 

with a labelled bottle in their bag for staff to help them apply.  

              

 

 

 

 


